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Meaningful Use Documentation 

 
Beginning in the 2019 Program Year, DHCS requires that documentation supporting 
meaningful use (MU) attestations be uploaded into the State Level Registry (SLR) 
before a MU attestation can be reviewed and approved.  This documentation should 
include a copy of the MU dashboard report produced by the electronic health record or 
an equivalent data source.  The documentation should also include a copy of the 
Security Risk Analysis (SRA) or a signed letter describing the SRA.  Click here for 
further information about the SRA documentation. Any upload button in the SLR can be 
used for this purpose. Upload buttons can be found at the bottom of every MU objective 
page.   

Alternatively, documentation for individual professionals in a group/clinic can be 
uploaded into the group/clinic SLR account, as long as separate MU data is provided for 
each professional.  In the case of a group/clinic, the SRA documentation does not have 
to be specific for each professional. Providers in a group/clinic should speak with their 
group/clinic representative regarding uploading MU documentation into the group/clinic 
SLR account. 

https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Documents/OHIT/Security-Risk-Analysis-Template.pdf

